Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures.

8th September, 1938.

Dear Sir,

I send herewith for the information
of the Surveyors a copy of a letter which has toe-dsy been
addressed to the Soclety's Surveyors at Leith iIn regard
to an amended plan of sutomatic feed water regulator
proposed for Messrse Wm. Denny & Bros., Ltd., Engine Mo.1083,
Yard No. 1335.

One copy of the plan in gquestion

10 enclosed,

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours feithfully,

Agsistant Secretary.

The Mw.
GLASGOW,




